
Admittance of Palestinian Refugees
to Canada

THE Department of External Affairs announced on December 2 that the
Canadian Government has tentatively decided to admit a limited number of
Palestinian refugees as immigrants to Canada. This decision has been taken in
view of the requests received from Palestiniari refugees for immigration to
Canada and in the context of Canada's continuing desire as the fourth largest
contributor to the United Nations Relief and Works Agency for Palestine

Refugees (UNRWA) to do what it can to promote the welfare of refugees.

The immigrants would be chosen from-amongst English or French speak-
ing refugee applicants in Lebanon or Jordan who have certain specified trades
or skills which would enable them to find employment in Canada. Prospective
immigrants and their families must also meet certain health and other require-
ments.

Because of the lack of Canadian immigration facilities in Lebanon and
Jordan, the Canadian Government has requested UNRWA to assist with

pre-selection of refugees applicants who have the necessary qualifications and
UNRWA has been kind enough to agree to provide this assistance. The final
choice of immigrants, however, will be made by Canadian immigration officials
who will visit Lebanon and Jordan in the near future for this purpose. Because
of the limited number of applicants to be accepted, the Canadian officials will
make a selection from amongst applications submitted by UNRWA.

THE GROWING NORTH IN THE GROWING WORLD
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tries: it might well be positive contribution to the early development of the
Canadian north.

The North and the Rest of the World

Canadians no longer look upon their north as merely frozen wastes.
Neither do they look upon the north as the respository of fantastic wealth
ready for the taking. They look upon it as an opportunity and as a problem.
For them it is both. For the rest of the growing world it is an opportunity,
one of the most hopeful of the second half of this century.
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